
INTERESTED IN BECOMING A
SYRINGE SERVICES PROGRAM

(SSP) IN TENNESSEE?

Tennessee Department of Health approval

is required to operate an SSP and starts

with a simple online application 

Approval comes with many

benefits including:

Application requirements

include: 

Limited immunity to protect SSP
operators and participants from
being charged with possession
of injection supplies

Access to free rapid HIV and
hepatitis C test kits, training,
and certification

Access to in-kind naloxone for
program participants

Letters of support

Proposed location(s)

Intent to implement rapid HIV
and hepatitis C testing

Naloxone distribution plan

Security plan

Click or scan the QR code to get started

https://redcap.health.tn.gov/redcap/surveys/?s=8RRFJMDJYK

